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Get Your Vote by Mail Ballot for the August 18th Primary Election 

 

POLK COUNTY, FL (July 22, 2020) – Ballots are now available for eligible voters who wish to 

vote by mail in Florida’s Statewide Primary Election on August 18th.  “No stamp is necessary to 

return the ballot as the return postage is pre-paid,” said Supervisor of Elections, Lori Edwards. 

 

Voters can request a mail ballot by calling the Elections office at (863) 534-5888 or by visiting 

the Supervisor of Elections website at PolkElections.com. Voted ballots must be returned to the 

Supervisor of Elections by 7 pm on August 18th.  
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